
Acknowledgement of the Certification and Agreement 

 

Contra Costa College acknowledges that the institution signed and returned to the 

Department the Certification and Agreement. Institutions who received funds under the 

CARES Act (HEERF I) were not required to submit an application to receive funds 

under the CRRSSA (HEERF II). Contra Costa College received its HEERF II grant 

award notification on March 22, 2021, and performed its first drawdown of the funds 

within the first 90 days, as required by the Department. In keeping with the terms of 

acceptance of these funds, Contra Costa College will use no less than $1,238,994.00, 

as stated under Section 314(a)(1) of the CRRSAA Act, to provide Emergency Financial 

Aid Grants directly to students. 


